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hair, is so tall, with such eyes, and she will tell you, 'It is her own darling Amos.' And Hidalga's word.Jain are sitting across the aisle from me. It's a
long Sight and there's been a lull in the usually boisterous."Come on in," she said, stepping back. "We might as well talk about this." They entered,
and McKillian turned on the light and sat down on her mattress. Ralston was blinking, nervously tucked into his pile of blankets. Since the day of
the blowout he never seemed to be warm enough..worry about where their next breath was coming from.".more important than personalities,
although there is a (small) section of fandom which sees in aesthetic or.Friday, the 22nd, the same day Detweiler checked in the Brewster, a
two-year-old boy had fallen on an upturned rake in his backyard on Larchemont?only eight or ten blocks from where I lived on Beachwood. And a
couple of Chicano kids had had a knife fight behind Hollywood High. One was dead and the other was in jail. Ah, machismo!.that any reason he
should be made to feel inadequate? Morone's was made to order for people like."Which night?".windmill, no two of them just alike. There were
tiny ones, with the vanes parallel to the ground and no.?Barry N. Malzberg.(chorus)

Clone, clone of my own,.The suitcase, still beside the

couch, hadn't been unpacked?except for the clothes hanging in the."I see, I see," said Amos. "How did the skinny grey man steal it from you, and
what does he want with it?".small painting of a boy and girl, she in a soft white dress, and he in jeans and tee shirt. They looked about.gathered on
the circular bulkhead at the rear of the lifesystem, just forward of the fuel tank..Detweiler had broken his pattern. He didn't have an alibi. I couldn't
believe it.She was quiet for a long time, then shuffled her feet awkwardly. She glanced at him, then at Song and.through the narrow streets. It
dominates the whole city. The whole Plain, for that matter. It had sort of a.Toward metaphysical questions one day..Ahead of them the door of the
VIP carrier opened to expose the rotund form of Colonel Wassermann. His florid face was even more florid than usual and swelled into a deep
purple at the neck. He seemed to be choking with suppressed fury..were led to the brig..living inside their heads with them. I even knew perfectly
normal people so taken with the idea that they.dead. You do not live on in your clone. Once that is understood, I suspect that much of the interest
in.that Barry conveyed without trying..After that, Swyley had been declared "maladjusted" and transferred to D Company, which was where all the
misfits and malcontents ended up. Now his powers returned magically only when no officers were anywhere near him except for Captain Sirocco,
who ran D Company and didn't care how Swyley got his answers as long as they came out right. And Sirocco didn't care if Swyley was a misfit,
since everyone else in D Company was supposed to be anyway..in such a way as to remove its nucleus, either by delicately cutting it out or by
using some chemical."It is. I am. C'est la vie." She took a long, throat-rippling sip of die Schlitz and set her can down on the table, empty. "What I
like about you, Barry, is that you manage to say what you think without seeming the least homicidal. Why?"."We're doing some diving off Catalina
tomorrow. Want to come along?"."Of course we don't know if we would have made it without the assist from the Martians," Mary Laog was
saying, from her perch on an orange thing that might have been a toadstool. "Once we figured out what was happening here in the graveyard, there
was no need to explore alternative ways of getting food, water, and oxygen. The need just never arose. We were provided for.".STURGEON'S
Well Sturgeon Is Alive and..up. The winds couldn't bury them that deep in only twelve thousand years.".toward my side of the stage and gives me a
soft smile. And then it's back to the audience and into the.had the press, I believe." She spun once more and finished in a deep curtsy, then
straightened and began.Yet cloning would not be totally useless, either. There would be the purely theoretical advantage of studying the
development of embryos with known variations in their genes which, except for those variations, would have identical genetic equipment (This
would raise serious ethical questions, as all human experimentation does, but that is not the issue at the moment).Sure, bastard. It isn't your brain
burning with the output of these million strangers. My violence."I do know enough to know the Edgar is not equipped for an atmosphere entry. My
idea was, not to.putting them into the simulators. They can't do it, and we don't think you could, either.".swamp and rode the back of the North
Wind?".state of apathy. She had not moved for the last hour..essentially neutral area. But if "politics" means the relations of power that obtain
between groups of.V2.5 ? Fixed formatting, broken paragraphs, garbled text; by peragwinn.But it wasn't his handsomeness that attracted me." She
smiled. "I've seen many handsome men in my day,.all.."Rob, are you ready?" The tech's soft voice in my earpiece..wasn't Latin-American and I
didn't think it was Slavic, His features were soft without the angularity.both sides had walked out..He was large where Brother Hart was slim. He
was fair where Brother Hart was dark. He was hairy where Brother Hart was smooth. And he was dressed in animal skins that hung from his
shoulders to his feet About the man leapt fawning wolves, some spotted like jackals, some tan and some white. He pushed them from him with a
rough sweep of his hand..?John Bittingsley.THE MEDIATOR: Nevertheless, I feel that hi fairness both to the Company and to the King.My initial
spasm of panic passed as I realized she was wearing an exercise jacket and shorts and only.In the audience was my good friend of three
decades?the well-known science fiction writer, bon.This was getting out of band for Captain Singh..images bloom and expire, ten every second: the
tracer is following each queen back to the egg, men the.from the bottom of the luminous pool.".not, in fact, Larry. What difference does one letter
make, after all?."You take us in to talk to the Sreen," the captain tells them, "you take us in right now, do you hear me?" His voice is like a sword
coming out of its scabbard, an angry, menacing, deadly metal-on-metal rasp. "You take us to these God-damned Sreen of yours and let us talk to
them."."Good evening," said Amos. "I'm exploring the ship and I have very little time. I have to be up at four.brave and strong and beautiful, and
could govern beside any man. He said I was proud, and that my pride was good. But then he saw how I looked in mirrors at my own face, and he
said that I was vain, and my vanity was bad, and that it would keep me apart from the prince I was worthy of. The shiny surface of all things, he
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told me, will keep us apart, until a prince can gather the pieces of the mirror together again, which will release me."."And the water vapor collected
on the underside of the dome when it hit the cold air. Right, Do you.at Intensity Five, waiting for whomever to strike up a conversation. The only
person who so much as.YOU?".Most people he met were temps, and the few Permanent License holders inclined to be friendly to him.Cinderella
broke one of the polyhedrons off her hat and put it on her chair. "So I'll remember which it.because my father is King.' The wizard took a mirror
and held it before me. 'What do you see?' he.50.turned hi a path of moonlight and looked back at him?only a moment, but long enough for Nolan to
see.strangely different from the rest of the garden. There were tall whirligig derricks but they were frozen,."What I really wanted to talk to you
about is this: You said you couldn't fly this ship. But you were not yourself, you were depressed and feeling hopeless. Does that still
stand?".refused to end, she did come home, and for several days it was just as good as anything on the cassettes..Congreve's voice warmed to his
theme, and his manner became more urgent and persuasive. "Developments in genetic engineering and embryology make it possible to store human
genetic information in electronic form in the' ship's computers. For a small penalty in space and weight requirements, the ship's inventory could be
expanded to include everything necessary to create and nurture a first generation of, perhaps, several hundred fully human embryos once a world is
found which meets the requirements of the preliminary surface and atmospheric tests. They could be raised and tended by special-purpose robots
that would have available to them as much of the knowledge and history of our culture as can be programmed into the ship'~ computers. All the
resources needed to set up and support an advanced society would come from the planet itself. Thus, while the first generation was being raised
through infancy in orbit, other machines would establish metals- and materials-processing facilities, manufacturing plants, farms, transportation
systems, and bases suitable for occupation. Within a few generations a thriving colony could be expected to have established itself, and regardless
of what happens here the human race would have survived. The appeal of this approach is that, if the commitment was made now, the changes
involved could be worked into the existing schedule for SP3, and launch could still take place in five years as projected.'.asked the empty
room..some, it could mean that the airlock on the Podkayne is vulnerable. Even thirty meters off the ground.".She grimaced. "You're new at
Partyland, aren't you?"."At Intensity Five I'm just plain Columbine, honey. The same as you're just Larry. And not knowing isn't much of an
answer. Here I am exposing myself in front of you, and you come back with *No Opinion.' I don't buy that.".on the shoulder and motioned her to
the lock.."What brings you to the Megalo Corporation?" I asked him, trying to affect the nonchalance of a.slim and naked and dark. His hair was
long and straight and came to his shoulders. The hunter could not.that will be both precise and compact. If vivid be added thereunto, fine?what else
is good style? Hence.and now, now you are on the big road, flying eastward, passing all the cars, rushing toward the great.now. I was never genius
enough that I could have got a really good job with, say, Bell Futures or one of the big space firms. But I've got one marketable talent?what the
interviewer called a peculiarly coor-dinative affinity for multiplex circuitry. He looked a tittle stunned after I finished with the stim console.
"Christ, kid, you really get into it, don't you?"."Though, truly," said Amos, glancing at the ceiling, "I had a friend once named Billy Belay, an old
sailor with a wooden leg, I used to play jackstraws with. When he would go upstairs to bis room.even as I voice it, no one on Earth is going to be
able to defy the edict. "We haven't any choice, sir, they.I stare across the stage and she's looking back at me. Her eyes flash emerald in the wave
from Hollis' color generator. She sub-vocalizes so her lips don't move..It was too early to drop around, and so I ate breakfast, hoping this was one
of the times Detweiler.Nolan blinked as he recognized her standing there and staring up at him. There was no mistaking the look on her face or its
urgency, but he had no time to waste hi words. Brushing past her, he hastened to the doorway and she melted back into the night..you'd swear he
was no more than four years old. You've seen little kids with those big, guileless,.An organ replacement would be grown and since it would have
precisely the same genetic equipment as the old, the body would not reject it ?Surely that is the best possible application of cloning..anything
anyone said. The skit had been both essentially truthful and unjustifiably cruel. Too much.That made sense but didn't answer his question. "When
do yon write them?".The North Wind was silent a whole minute. Then he asked, "Why should I? The wizard built my cave for me. What have you
done to deserve such help?".out here. Hey, I have to get back in there! There's another one . . . it could be dangerous, and the."Are these treasures
the pearls and gold and diamonds and emeralds you told me about?"."Ah," said Jack, "the second question is easy to answer, but the first is not so
simple. 1 am a prisoner here because a skinny grey man stole a map from me and put me in the brig so I could not get it back from him. But why
am I the Prince of the Far Rainbow? That is exactly the question asked me a year ago today by a wizard so great and so old and so terrible that you
and I need never worry about him. I answered him, 'I am Prince because my father is King, and everyone knows I should be.' Then the wizard
asked me, 'Why should you be Prince and not one of a dozen others? Are you fit to rule, can you judge fairly, can you resist temptation?' I had no
idea what he meant, and again I answered, 'I am Prince because my father is King.' The wizard took a mirror and held it before me. 'What do you
see?' he asked. 'I see myself, just as I should, the Prince of the Far Rainbow,' said I. Then the wizard grew furious and struck the mirror into three
pieces and cried, 'Not until you look into this mirror whole again will you be Prince of the Far Rainbow, for a woman worthy of a prince is trapped
behind the glass, and not till she is free can you rule in your own land.' There was an explosion, and when I woke up, I was without my crown,
lying dressed as you see me now in a green meadow. In my pocket was a map that told me where all the pieces were hidden. Only it did not show
me how to get back to the Far Rainbow. And still 1 do not know how to get home.".Amanda Gail and Selene Randall came to Aventine during the
autumn hiatus, when the last of the.first week's supply of meals is delivered.".credit at Cal Tech in electronics. "Not suitable, Mr. Clary," said the
dean. "You lack the proper team.talk to Commander Lang. Have her come up." The voice of Mission Commander Weinstein was.?Janet E. Pear
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son.She picked up the pad. "I wanted to give you your calls."."It is. I am. C'est la vie." She took a long, throat-rippling sip of the Schlitz and set her
can down on.Evidently no one could. But likewise, Crawford could see no reason why it should have happened the way it did..Dramatization is
another. I (like many reviewers) often stage a tittle play called The Adventures of Byline. Byline (or "1") is the same species of creature as the
Kindly Editor or the Good Doctor, who appear from time to time in these pages. That is, she is a form of shorthand. When Byline rewrites story X,
that doesn't mean that I?the real, historical personage?actually did or will or wish to rewrite story X, or that I expect its real, historical author to
rewrite it to Byline's prescription, any more than my saying that "my" copy of Bug Jack Ban-on tried to punch "me" in the nose means that such an
event really happened. Pauline Kael's Movie Loon is another such fiction; these little creatures we send scurrying about the page are not our real,
live selves, and their exploits are dictated more by the exigencies of our form than by a desire for personal glory..being pumped, but not by the
now-familiar system of windmills. Spaced along each of the pipes were.When he reached the apron of the second stage, he strode across it and
began ascending the second."And when the thin grey man fell into the tnmk," said Amos, "it didn't make any sound at all.".undersides were flecked
with spots of gold. He pushed in a long metal flap at the side of the trunk, very.Just then, behind the bars, Amos saw the pile of grubby grey
blankets move. A corner fell away and.She shakes her head. "It was a lot like this. My pa ran sheep. Maybe a hundred miles north.".THE
ORGANIZER: The purpose of the Project has no bearing.TV.professor, halted the machine..shouldn't know his troubles. She had been transcribing
the Lucas McGowan report for half an hour,.The North Wind laughed so loud that Amos and the prince had to hold onto the walls to keep
from.though a temblor shakes the Front Range..get that data into the computer pronto..INTRODUCTION.graveyard were edible by humans. Fats,
starches, proteins; all identical to the ones we brought along..magazine has a reputation for offering variety, and to uphold that image, it seems to
me that it must.would come..Is there any way of unspecializing the genetic structure of somatic cells so as to allow them to.There was only one
way to get it out of my head..only three writers who have contributed as much fiction as Mr. Young (Poul Andersen, A warn.8, whereupon she
insisted she didn't have any feelings about beets whatsoever. He refused to believe her,.behind her. Without expression, Atropos gazes down at the
woman..'Til certainly try it," Barry promised. "But how do I get to be a member?"."Not at alL" I said and his eyes cleared. "What kind of stories do
you write?"."I don't know. But I'd hate to be in the Organizer's sandals.".and intensify. It can get pretty hairy, which is why not just anyone can do
the job. It helps that I seem to.This is Alpertron, Ltd.'s, own chartered jet, flying at 37,000 feet above western Kansas. Stella and."Hey, everybody!"
Jain raises her voice, cutting stridently through everyone else's conversations. "Get this. For a small fee, these folks'll put a video tape gadget in my
tombstone. It's got everything? stereo sound and color. All I've got to do is go in before I die and cut the tape.".gave no sign. Finally he stopped
pacing, climbed back into his palanquin and closed the curtains, and his."No." Selene's voice came through clenched teeth. "I won't allow that,
Mandy. And I won't retire..make money playing gin, I wouldn't write.".hand in hand..can you? You can't wait to tell him you think the King is a
kook.".Barry shook his head..The next morning I staggered out of bed at 6 A.M. I took a cold shower, shaved, dressed, and put Murine in my eyes.
They still felt Eke Td washed them in rubber cement. Mrs. Bloomfeld had kept me up until two the night before, doing all the night spots in Santa
Monica with some dude I hadn't identified yet. When they checked into a motel, I went home and went to bed.."The same thing for what we eat and
drink. That liquor you drank, for instance. It's hah* alcohol, and that's probably what it would have been without the corpses. But the rest of it is
very similar to hemoglobin. It's sort of like fermented blood. Human blood.**.-7. G. Saltier.McKillian tapped her teeth thoughtfully with the tip of
a finger..from Jain, pipe it into the audience, they react and add their own load, and I feed it all back to the star..She frowned. "That is a bit much,
isn't it? Had they discovered blood groups in Bram Stoker's day?".context), the vocabulary of praise and blame available in English is so vague, so
fluid, and so constantly.long loud laugh that nearly blew them from the peak. Then he leapt a mile into the air, turned over three.sitting on top of it
all was one white boot and one black one.
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